
             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 
 

28th May 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Potential Oak Base Educational Visit 
 
We are looking to arrange a visit to Adventure Pirate Hollow in Lytchett in July.  This will be an exciting 
outdoor adventure day led by specialist coaches. Children will have the opportunity to den build, light fires, 
engage in team games and bushcraft in a private woodland. 
 
To enable this visit to take place we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7 per child to cover the cost 
of coach hire. The school is funding the cost of the activities for each child. We know that this experience will 
be a great way to finish our first year in school, giving the children a real focus on wellbeing and adventure.  
 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the 
visit.  Therefore, we are asking for parents and carers to sign a commitment to pay before we make a 
booking. If we receive enough replies with a commitment to pay we will be able to arrange the visit and send 
out a letter with further details.  
 
If you would like to make a commitment to pay £7 towards the cost of the visit, please email 
school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk by  8th June at the latest stating: 
 

 Your child’s name 

 Your wish to make a commitment to pay £7 towards the cost of the visit. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
        
Mrs Gunstone                   Mrs Ramsay 
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